
                              

 

Where to find the School Shop: 

We are located on the College campus, east of Founders House opposite the Sahara Field. 

Trading Hours: 

Mondays to Thursdays: 07h30 to 16h30 

Fridays: 07h30 to 16h00 

Saturdays: 08h00 to 12h00 

Note:           The School Shop will be closed from the 16th December 2016 to the 2nd January 2017 

(inclusive dates); re-opening on Tuesday 3rd January 2017. 

 

Contact: 

Jerome / Melony / Marvina and Altaaf 

Tel.: 021 659 1970 

Fax.: 021 689 5708 

E-Mail : info@schoolshop.co.za 

Interaction: 

In the Shop there is a suggestions/complaints/compliments book – please feel welcome to use this 

for any feedback and encourage others to do so. It helps to know what issues need attention and if 

you’ve experienced good service, it gives the staff a boost. 

The Shop also runs a book with the name of anyone waiting for anything – if the pupil or parent’s 

name is not in this book, it is assumed there is no back-order; so please ensure that if there is ever 

anything you need that is not in stock, this must please be noted in the book. 

Website Information: 

http://college.bishops.org.za/info/SchoolShop.aspx 
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